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Upcoming 
events 

Year 4 cinemaï 

23rd June 

________________ 

Sports Day and 

Picnic Lunchï 27th 

June 

________________ 

Year 6 Crucial 

Crewï 28th June 

________________ 

Year 6                

Performanceï 5th 

July 1:45pm to 3pm 

and 6pm 

________________ 

Year 5 Parents/

Carers Activity  

Afternoonï 6th July 

2:15pm 

________________ 

New Year           

Reception in 

school- 7th July 

________________ 

Year 2 meet the 

teacher sessionï 

11th July 3:15pm 

________________ 

Year 1 meet the 

teacher sessionï 

12th July 3:15pm 

________________ 

Year 4 Long  

Mountainï 12th  

July 

IMPORTANT 
MESSAGE  

For health and safety 

reasons no bikes or 

scooters to be ridden on 

the playground or the 

staff car park. 

Please dismount upon 

entering school 

grounds. 
 

IMPORTANT 
MESSAGE  

Children need a water 
bottle and sun hat in 
school. We also 
recommend that 
children apply 
sunscreen in the 
morning and to have 
some in school for 
application during the 

day. 

Our first óLawleyôs Got Talentô show for the children to take part in 

will take place on Monday 17th July. Alongside this we will have a 

raffle with lots of prizes to be won! Prizes so far include: 

Cinema tickets  

A restaurant voucher for the Grazing Cow 

2 adult passes allowing admission to all Ironbridge museums 

 Segway voucher for The Edge Activity Centre  

Raffle tickets will be available to buy on this day, before and after 

school on the playground and via the school office during the day. 

Tickets are Ã1 per strip. The draw will take place in the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6 had a fantastic time at Stokes Barn and  
completed their John Muir Award. They got stuck in 
to all the activities offered and enjoyed exploring 
their surroundings. Not a single electronic device 

was in hand and all managed fine!  

Their sharing activity was a huge success in terms of 
attendance and parents/carers showed so much  
enthusiasmï a great way to end the week.  

We kindly ask that any 

school clothes that are  

borrowed and taken 

home please be washed 

and returned. Thank you 

for your understanding. 



 
Jack Hughes has successfully completed his 
10m swimming badge 

Joseph Broadhead gained his Silver Swimming 
Challenge Award 

Archie Smallman won 1st place in Rounds 7 and 
8 of the British BMX Series in Manchester 

Eddie Smallman got through to the quarter 
finals in Rounds 7 and 8 of the British BMX Series 
in Manchester 

 

Weôre still collecting the 
Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 
until 30th June; kindly forward any 

you may have to school. 
 
 

 
We have been offered the opportunity to run 

various qualifications for First Aid in the first 

week of the Summer Holidays. At the moment 

weõre trying to gather interest to see whether 

this would be viable for us to do. If this would 

be of  interest to you please let us know by 

emailing us at        

lawley.primary@taw.org.uk  

 
Cleanliness week 12th June 

We had a focus on Cleanliness Week and children 
learnt about hygiene and germ prevention. 

 

Year 4 RE Workshops 

Year 4 visited the Telford Elim Community Church 
in Hadley for curriculum based RE workshops on 

Wednesday 14th June 

 

Telford Cross Country League Presentation 

Tyler Cooper and Jacob Jones won Gold and Silver 
medals in the year 3 boys races and the year 3 
boys team won overall. This was a fantastic 

achievement for them and all 
the children that took part. As a 
whole school we did better than 
we ever have done before and 
we are all very proud.  

 

Achievements  

@lawleyprimary 

LawleyPrimarySchool 

Year 3 Educational Visits  

Milliechope Park Visit  

Year 3 classes visited Millichope Park on 16th 

June to experience the running of a country  

estate. During their visit they participated in  

activities that enabled them to learn about    

forestry, fishing, gardening, cattle and the  

working dogs. The beautiful setting of the  

country estate has inspired the children's     

writing and artwork and they will now take part 

in a competition to create a page in a published 

calendar!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wilderhope Manor 

Year 3 had an enjoyable residential trip to    

Wilderhope Manorï a beautiful Elizabethan 

manor houseï from 8th to 9th June. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Teddy Bearõs 
Picnic  

On Tuesday 13th June our current 
reception year enjoyed a teddy 
bearõs picnic with the children who 
are looking forward to joining us in 
September. A lovely afternoon was 
had and they were also visited by a 

friendly dinosaur!  

https://twitter.com/lawleyprimary


The High School Rocks show is coming to Oakengates Theatre on Saturday 16th  

September 2017.  

High School Rocks is a wholesome, high-energy, interactive  

production featuring the very biggest hits from all the High 

School Musicals plus school of Rock and Glee. 

More show information is available at  

GRTEntertainments.com or contact The Place, 

Oakengates Theatre on 01952 382382           

 www.theplacetelford.com 

 

Seven of our year 3 and 4 boys competed against eleven   
other teams at TCAT for the Crossbar Cup. 

All  boys performed excellently, winning the group round 
with four wins and a draw, taking them through to the 
semi-finals. A clear 2-0 win against Newdale in the semis 
meant meeting Oak Meadow in the final. This proved to 
be a very close match, both teams evenly matched and 
hungry for the Cup. The score was 1-1 up until 15 sec-
onds to the final whistle, when Oak Meadow went ahead 
2-1 winning the game! 

All the team from Lawley should be incredibly proud of    
themselves, for both their achievement and attitude to 
the game and fellow competitors. WELL DONE BOYS! 

 The Kids Pass Schools Scheme is designed to help schools boost their funds whilst offering pupils and 
their families amazing discounts at the Top UK Attractions. 

An annual membership costs Ã29.99 and for each one purchased Kids Pass will donate Ã5 to our school.  

https://www.kidspass.co.uk/join-annual/SCHLAW 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

01952 585881 

Children in Year 5 have been working on a STEM, (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths), 
project with Jaguar Land Rover. They are working on a Formula One challenge which sees the 
winning team entering the National Finals at Princethorpe College, Rugby on Monday 10th July. Here 
they will be competing against other schools from Telford and also from the North of England. It has 
been a massive undertaking with the children being part of the design team, construction and 
rebuilding process. The testing process involves being launched from an air pressure launcher, which 
enables the vehicles to travel up to 37 MPH! After racing all their initial Formula One models, a team, 
who call themselves The Menacing Motors, will be representing our School. With support from Ms 
Jones and Science Governor, Mr Nicholas, the team have now sourced sponsorship for a pit lane 
uniform from My Workwear based in Halesfield, Telford. They will be rebuilding their next round of 
racing cars ready for analysis of ways to improve them, working on a verbal presentation and 
producing their own merchandise. The team will be selling their own team merchandise from Monday 
26th Juneï more information to follow. The money raised from this will be used to purchase logo bags 
for the team to take on their big day.  

http://www.theplacetelford.com
https://www.kidspass.co.uk/join-annual/SCHLAW


Harry Johnson Trust Day  
 

Thank you all for supporting us on this day! We had lots of fun raising money for a great cause on the   
actual day and also in the days leading up to it.  

We had many donations which were all very much appreciated. 

A big thank you also to  

Mrs Sacha Williams for donating all the gingerbread men and decorations from Tescoôs which year 1   
decorated and brought in small change for. 

Crafty Bunch Ketley for donating Ã15. 

Tesco Wolverhampton for giving us gingerbread biscuits 

Morrisons and Tesco Wolverhampton for donating items for the year 5 tuck shop which raised Ã131.47 in 
total for the Harry Johnson Trust.  

 

Each class played their part in raising money. We had a non uniform day on 
the 16th and throughout the day we had activities such as face-painting, 

dancing, running and decorating gingerbread men! 

 

 

As part of World Music Day, the year 5 classes listened to  

popular music from the 1940ôs through to modern day. 

At the end of the school day, the children voted for their  

favourite decade of music. The 90ôs won by a big majority,  

although it was good to see all other decades getting 
votes too. 

 

Year 2 Parents/Carers Activity Afternoon 

Year 2 invited their parents and carers to school on Monday 19th June where they did some     
sewing and made teddy bear jackets. Thank you to all for joining us on this day. 

 

For safety reasons please can grapes in  

lunchboxes be cut in half. Thank you. 

Please note that from the 1st of     
September children will no longer 
have access to their My Learning    

accounts.  


